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Recommendation letter 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to support Mr. Aviv Philip Goncharov for his research and clinical opportunities in your department. 

I know Mr. Goncharov from his Clinical rotations as a medical student in Internal Department I at Sheba Medical Center 

and also from his participation in my research group. The research dealt with the relationship between Metformin and 

Myelodysplastic syndrome, and Mr. Goncharov took part in the process. Moreover, Mr. Goncharov participated in many 

clinical rotations at Sheba Medical Center, including Children’s Hospital and Jusidman Cancer Center. 

I see Mr. Goncharov as a determined person with a high interest in Oncology and research. Therefore, I would happily 

recommend him to be part of your group. 

If more information is needed, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. Gadi Segal 

Head, Education authority, Sheba Medical Center 

Head, Internal Tele-medicine department, Sheba Beyond virtual hospital 

Associate clinical professor, Internal medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Tel-Aviv University 

Associate Dean, University of Nicosia School of Medicine, Program delivered in Sheba 

Chair, Israeli Ministry of Health Committee for clinical trials in humans 

+ 972-52-6669580 

  

  


